
From: Magdalena Fudalewicz <Magdalena.Fudalewicz@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 6:36 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Gilbertvillegas36@gmail.com 
Subject: Chairman Gilbert Villegas - Empowering Diverse Partners Event in Kansas City 
 

Hello Steve,  
 
Please be advised that Chairman Gilbert Villegas - Alderman of the 36th Ward attended 
the Empowering Diverse Partners Event in Kansas City on August 8th, 2023 in his 
official capacity at the invitation of the host, Burns & McDonnell Engineering.  
 
Thank you,  
Magdalena  
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